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Sweeney, Robert (LBB)
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Sent: 18 June 2024 17:29
To: Forward Planning
Subject: As above.
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** Warning External Email ** 
 
As a resident of Edgware for 50 years living in Fairfield Avenue, I am totally against the development plans drawn up 
by the local council. It is only recently that we had to object to the intenƟon of a one way road which would have 
caused chaos for me and others with vehicles in Fairfield Avenue, Fairfield Crescent,Heming Road etc etc. The Town 
Centre at Edgware has changed significantly during my period here. We have a staƟon, a shopping centre, car 
parking etc so why would we want the drasƟc amendments that you suggest. Once again I voice my concern at these 
dreadful plans. R Fisher  




